
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,     Date : 06/09/2023 

 Tomorrow i.e. 07th September 2023 (Thursday) will be a 

Holiday on account of Janmashtami.  

 For preparation of the examination, 08th September 2023 

(Friday) will be a preparation leave for all the students.  

 Students will come to school as per schedule of the examination 

from 09th September 2023 onwards. 

 Regular Classes will be resumed from 22nd September 2023 

(Friday) for all the students. 

  

 

PRINCIPAL 


